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Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, regular classes were not held during the academic 

year 2020-2021. However, recognizing the importance of supporting minority 

students during these challenging times, an online meeting was convened on August 

5, 2020. This meeting was attended by the principal and the convener of the 
Minority Cell.The primary agenda of the meeting was to plan and implement 

programs to support minority students amidst the transition to online learning. 

Strategies were discussed to ensure that minority students had access to necessary 

resources for remote education, including technological support and internet 

connectivity.Additionally, the meeting focused on addressing any specific challenges 

or concerns faced by minority students during the pandemic. It emphasized the 

importance of maintaining communication channels open to provide continuous 

support and assistance to minority students throughout the academic year.Despite 

the absence of regular classes, the Minority Cell remained committed to its mission 

of advocating for and supporting minority students within the college community. In 
the academic year 2020-2021, three students were selected for the C H Muhammed 

Koya Scholarship, with each recipient receiving an amount of Rs. 5,000. This 

scholarship was designed to provide financial support to deserving minority 

students, facilitating their educational pursuits. The college's decision to award these 

scholarships underscores its dedication to assisting minority students in achieving 

their academic goals. 

The following are the teachers in charge of the Cell:  

1. Ms Liji D (Convener)  

Members:  

1. Mr Arun M. George  

2. Fr. Renji Maniparampil 

3. Ms Surumi A.F.  
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